

Capitalising on the Power of Parents & Carers

Katy Bird (new Head of Wirral SEND)
Anna Dollard (SEND Manager for Wirral) &
Sally Tittle (SEND Participation Manager)
are inviting all Wirral Parents and Carers to an informal meet and greet session. The session will give you a chance to ask questions and share ideas.

We are committed to working in Partnership with our families and want all voices to be heard!

Session will be held at

LEASOWE PRIMARY SCHOOL (CH461RU)

Wednesday 15th September

6:00pm start (no need to book)

We look forward to meeting you and starting what will be a positive, powerful partnership.



